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Bobbie Walthall

From: Hayden Maples <haydenmaplesonw@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 9:37 AM
To: Stuart Boley; Lisa Larsen; Leslie Soden; Jennifer Ananda; Matthew Herbert
Cc: Bobbie Walthall
Subject: Comment on Agenda Item 5 - Definition Matrix

Mayor Boley and Commissioners, 
 
I just wanted to reach out with a brief comment that the Lawrence Sunset Alliance appreciates the process driven 
approach to budgeting as well as the transparency provided with the mere existence of this matrix. While we don't 
agree with each of the individual items, this is a logical mechanism for capturing the essence of the strategic plan that 
has been adopted. This is a critical step towards implementing priority based budgeting which we strongly support. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Hayden Maples 
Chair, Lawrence Sunset Alliance 


